
Report of the talk on SPUNER

A talk was organised in the Department on October 25, 2018. The talk was
delivered by Mr. Hibu Tamang IPS, Additional Commissioner of Police, Delhi Police.
The topic of his talk was “Special Police Unit for North Eastern Region, SPUNER”, a
special police unit set up by Delhi Police to help people who came to the capital from
8 states of North Eastern India. 

The talk focused on the activities and purpose of SPUNER. Some people
from the north east are recruited to act as ambassadors to bridge the gap between
police and people of the north east region. Delhi police personnel under SPUNER
are sensitised to the mosaic and diverse culture and history of north east India. They
also provided a list of hospitals which provide concessional treatment for north east
people. Many lawyers also provide free legal advice to north east people. A police
helpline number 1093 is started specially for north east people in distress.

The  talk  was  attended  by  students  and  faculty  members.  Each  attendant
appreciated the work done by Delhi  Police. The speaker was accompanied by 6
police  personnel. SPUNER  set  up  a  pavilion  where  booklets  and  cards  were
displayed, which were later distributed to the students.

SPUNER also presented a memento to each of the faculty members. The
Head of Department thanked and presented the distinguished speaker a memento
on behalf of the Department. 




